
 
 

-Memorandum- 
 

Finance Department 

P. O. Box 591, Seguin, Texas 78156-0591 

Phone (830) 401-2450  Fax (830) 401-2499 

 

Date:  September 10, 2020 

 
To:  Seguin City Council 
                           Steve Parker, City Manager 
 
From:  Kathy I. Wood, Grants Administrator 
 
Subject: Resolution to Provide Seguin Independent School District with CARES 

Act funding to Purchase Distance Learning Equipment 
 

 
The City of Seguin received $1,718,145 in Coronavirus Relief Funds (CRF) funds from 
the CARES Act.  The CRF funds can be used to facilitate distance learning.  The CRF 
funds can also be “moved’ to other entities, provided that entity uses the funds for the 
intended CRF purposes and follows all federal guidelines. 
 
Seguin Independent School District (SISD) has requested the City to facilitate their 
distance learning program by providing $59,050.00 that will be used by SISD to match 
funds available from TEA for the purchase of student laptop computers and hotspots. 
 
The City will enter into an Interlocal Agreement with SISD to provide $59,050 to be 
used as a match by SISD for their grant with TEA. 
 
Staff recommends authorizing this Resolution. 
 
 
 


